Lisa Sexton

2019-R03

From:

Steven Schmidt

Sent:

Thursday, January 10, 2019 3:43 PM

To:

Kris Ledford; Lisa Sexton; William (Bill) Chris; wchris@rlbllp.com

Cc:

Valerie Wax Carr

Subject:

RE: Draft Legislation for 2/12/19 Council Meeting

Bill,

We will need to request first reading passage on this legislation since Council doesn't have another meeting in January and BCG will need the funding in February.

Thanks, Steve

Steven Schmidt, CPA
Director of Finance
City of Green
1755 Town Park Boulevard
P.O. Box 278
Green, Ohio 44232-0278
(P) (330) 896-6603
(F) (330) 896-6606
sschmidt@cityofgreen.org



From: Kris Ledford <KLedford@cityofgreen.org>

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 2:25 PM

To: Lisa Sexton </br>
Sexton@cityofgreen.org>; William (Bill) Chris
Sexton@cityofgreen.org>; wchris@rlbllp.com

Cc: Steven Schmidt <sschmidt@cityofgreen.org>; Valerie Wax Carr <vwaxcarr@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Draft Legislation for 2/12/19 Council Meeting

Bill/Lisa,

I have drafted and attached legislation for the upcoming February 12, 2019 Council meeting to appropriate additional start up funding for Raintree Golf Course. If you have any questions, please talk to Steve. Thank you!

Kris M. Ledford,
Assistant Finance Director
City of Green
P.O. Box 278
Green, Ohio 44232-0278
330-896-6603 Fax = 330-896-6606